
 
 

 

                        

 
September 30, 2020 
 
 
To the REALTORS®, staff and board of directors of the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board; 
 

On behalf of the British Columbia Real Estate Association, congratulations on 100 years of 
helping Torontonians achieve their homeownership dreams and serving Realtors in the Greater 
Toronto Area! 

While your founding members could never have imagined how the profession would evolve, 
there is one thing that hasn’t changed: consumers’ need for reliable, expert advice when they are 
making the biggest financial decision of their lives. Just like in 1920, Toronto Realtors are there to 
serve them, with the support of the dedicated TRREB team. 

Your impact goes beyond supporting Realtors in matching consumers to the perfect property. 
As advocates for government policy that promotes affordable housing and homeownership, 
consumer protection and economic development, TRREB’s influence has benefitted buyers and 
sellers, renters, landlords, businesses and investors.  

As you look ahead to the next 100 years, BCREA’s staff, board of directors and the province’s 
23,000 Realtors wish you much success. We know that you will continue to be guided by the 
same innovative spirit and commitment to professionalism that led to your founding so many 
years ago. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Darlene K. Hyde 
CEO, BC Real Estate Association 

 


